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Agricultural Service Board 
 
 
Subject: 4-H Report 
Date: June 12, 2025 
Presenter: Kristyn Lines, Manager Agricultural & Environmental Services 
Department: Agricultural & Environmental Services 

REPORT SUMMARY 
Agricultural Services Administration on behalf of the Rockyview 4-H District will provide an overview of 
the enhancements 4-H clubs in the district have been able to achieve through sponsorship provided 
by Rocky View County.  Braden Isley, senior 4-H member with the Bow Valley 4-H Beef club will be 
presenting to showcase one of the life skills 4-H provides to youth. 

ADMINISTRATION’S RECOMMENDATION 
THAT the Agricultural Service Board receive the 4-H Report for information. 
 
BACKGROUND 
Implementation of recommendations from the Agriculture Master Plan resulted in financial support to 4-
H clubs throughout the County.  Funding was targeted to each of the 12 (twelve) traditional clubs and 
2 (two) intro to 4-H clubs for advertising, meeting space rental, district events and for two annual 
scholarships in the district. In addition, workshops and judges for various events were offered, as well 
as links to the 4-H website. 

DISCUSSION 
Through the County’s contribution, 4-H clubs have undertaken several enhancements. A representative 
of the Rockyview 4-H District has provided an overview of how the County’s funding is being utilized 
and will be presented by Agricultural Services Administration.  As well, a Club Member will be providing 
the ASB with a presentation. 

ALTERNATE DIRECTION 
Administration has no alternate direction for the Board’s consideration. 

ATTACHMENTS 
There are no attachments. 
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